
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Happy New Year and welcome back for the Spring term.  It has been a chilly start to the year 
with pupils being encouraged to wear their coats fastened along with hats and gloves at 
playtimes.  With suitable clothing we hope all pupils can enjoy the frosty weather.  
Staff have been busy preparing for the new topics for the term ahead.  Please see each class 
page for further details. Some educational visits have been booked, with dates available on 
the school calendar.  
  
Safeguarding has been in the news again this week.  Our new ‘Spotlight on Safeguarding’ 
monthly newsletter is available here, on our website safeguarding information page.  Our aim is 
to work in partnership with parents to help keep all children and young people safe.  The focus 
this month is on Roblox, Sextortion and things to be aware of when your child is online.  
 

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome Mrs Clifton to her new position of School Office 
Manager, based at the Infant site.  With her change in role this leaves an opening for a Teaching 
Assistant position at the Junior site, please see the advert on our website for further details.  
 

Yours sincerely,  
Mrs Wilde  

Superstars of the Week 

YF Bobby and Ben  
 

Y1 Ellena and Zoe  
 

Y2 Ellie and Azlaan  
 

Y3 Wilfred and Donnie  
 

Y4 Louie and Amara  
 

Y5 Emily D and Ramir  
 

Y6 Oscar and Joseph R  
  
Values Leaf  
YF Ferne and Oliver  

Link to the School Calendar  
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